
Title: “End of Year Giving – IVCF IA Training Fund”  
 
December 29, 2021 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to invite you to remember the InterVarsity Christian Fellowship Immanuel 
Approach training fund as you plan your end-of-year giving. Contributions will help support: 
 

• My working with IVCF throughout 2022 to help train the prayer ministry team for 
Urbana 2022. 

• My being at Urbana to provide coaching and consultation to the prayer ministry team. 

• My presenting a seminar at Urbana (hopefully more than once) that will include 
participants applying Immanuel Approach principles and tools to help each other 
experience the tangible, living, interactive, friendship presence of Jesus. 

• My providing consultation support throughout 2022 to help continued Immanuel 
Approach training for strategic staff and ministry leaders within IVCF. 

• Copies of the new video training series for each of the IVCF regional leaders, and also 30 
international associates. 

• Other Immanuel Approach books and DVDs for IVCF leaders. 

• Hopefully, I will also be able to start trying various Immanuel Approach exercises with 
students in one or more local IVCF chapters. 

 
And thanks again for your previous generosity. So far, everything we have wanted/hoped to do 
has been fully funded! 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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